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NEWS RELEASE 
For immediate distribution 

 

 

Tag Orders for Bovine, Ovine, and Cervid Productions 
 

LONGUEUIL, October 2, 2025 – Attestra wishes to inform bovine, ovine, and cervid producers that, due to the 
nationwide strike initiated at Canada Post, the delivery of identifiers may be disrupted. To ensure you receive your 
order as quickly as possible, Attestra and its supplier Allflex are assigning delivery to a private courier service for an 
undetermined period. 

Attestra would like to remind stakeholders that, according to the Règlement sur la traçabilité de certains animaux 
(Regulation respecting the traceability of certain animals), animals in bovine, ovine, and cervid production must be 
identified with approved tags ordered through Attestra. 

The Attestra team is doing everything in its power to ensure the availability of tags, allowing producers to comply with 
regulatory requirements. 

For any urgent order, we invite you to contact our Customer Service at 1 866 270-4319. An agent will evaluate the 
best option to process your order according to the required timeframe. 

We thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
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